Excellence in Higher Education

GOVT. & UGC APPROVED

NOTICE

Ref No: PCIU/REG 22 07/05 01 (201) Date: July 05, 2022

To: All Concerned

For Students: Classes of Port City lntegnatibnal University will
remain suspended from July 07,‘ 2022 (Thursday) to July 13, 2022

(Wednesday) on the occasion of Eid-ul-Azha. Classes will resume on

July 14, 2022 (Thursday) as usual.

For Teachers,_ Officers & Staff: Ofﬁce“
remain closed fr,th“July 07, 2022 (Thursday) to July 12, 2022

he University will

(Tuesday) on the occasion of Eid-ul-Azha. Offices will open on July
13,2022 (Wednesday).
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